
Dear VTRA members, 

We all are discussing or hearing news about the coronavirus (COVID-19) situation.  We 

want to provide an update about what this means for VTRA participants, volunteers, 

and staff.  

• Mask use is now a personal choice for most indoor public spaces in British 
Columbia. Some businesses and workplaces may choose to require masks on 
their premises to support certain people or populations that may be at a higher 
risk.

• As of March 11, 2022, VTRA will no longer require the use of masks in the barn 
or clubhouse, but will continue supporting participants, volunteers, staff and/or 
guests who choose to continue wearing a mask when on site.

• Questions or concerns can be directed to VTRA staff. 

The health of everyone is important. We will continue to keep you up-to-date with any 
related changes that may affect you.  

If you have questions about COVID-19, we encourage you to learn more by using the 
information available through HealthLinkBC: https://www.healthlinkbc.ca/health-
feature/coronavirus 

Thank you for working with us. Let’s do our best to keep each other safe and well. 
VTRA 
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